
 

 
 

2007 - NOTICE TO SHIPPING #3 
 

MAISONNEUVE REGION 
MONTREAL/LAKE ONTARIO SECTION 
 
 
SELF-SPOTTING OF DOWNBOUND VESSELS AT COTE STE CATHERINE LOCK 
 

A second prototype of the self-spotting system has been installed at the lower end of Cote Ste 
Catherine lock.  The system is activated once the lock personnel confirms the vessel passage at 
upper limit of approach n° 2.  A variable message display board displays the distance between 
the stem of the vessel and the lower stop symbol.  The spotting instructions from the lock 
personnel are to be respected.   

Mariners are invited to submit their comments on the location of the variable display board, the 
visibility of the information provided or any other comments on the self-spotting system. 

You can submit your comments directly to the traffic control center or by fax to the number 
below: 
 
Operational Services (613) 932-5204 
 
Maisonneuve Region 
May 15, 2007 
 

The St. Lawrence Seaway Management Corporation 
Corporation de Gestion de la Voie Maritime du Saint-Laurent 

Région Maisonneuve 
151, rue de l’Écluse 
St-Lambert, Québec 

J4R 2V6 
Tél : (450) 672-4115  Fax : (450) 672-8493 

 Niagara Region 
508 Glendale Avenue 

P.O. Box 370 
St. Catharines, Ontario 

L2R 6V8 
 Tel : (905) 641-1932  Fax : (905) 641-5721 

 

 


